
 
 
From: Glyn Walker [mailto:g   
Sent: 05 October 2021 15:11 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>; Glyn Walker 
<  
Subject: Objection to Stopping up Order in relation to: Princes Parade 
 

From:  Glyn Walker,   

To:  Neil Crass, Caseworker 

nationalcasework@dft.gov.uk 
 

Objection to Stopping up Order in relation to: Princes Parade  

Reference:  NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254  

Deadline for written submission: 5 Oct 2021  

  

Dear Mr Crass 

Further to the full Public Inquiry which is being held on 19th October 2021 which 
will last for five days, I am writing to object to the Stopping Up Order that will 
adversely affect transport and highway issues in relation to the Princes Parade 
proposed development. I must clarify that this is purely a written objection.  

Firstly, the seafront is extremely popular and many visitors park their cars at the side 
of the road along the seafront leading to the Hythe Imperial Hotel.  The proposed 
development will seriously affect their access, convenience and enjoyment.  

Secondly, the seafront is an amenity which is enjoyed by many people both for 
access and recreational purposes.  Furthermore, people with disabilities will be 
greatly inconvenienced in terms of a lack of access.    

Additionally, the effect on traffic will be devastating and is highly likely to lead to 
congestion along the main road from Seabrook to Hythe, causing tailbacks towards 
Sandgate and Folkestone.  

Many thanks for your co-operation in this matter.  

Yours sincerely  

  

Glyn Walker  

Local Resident and Rate Payer  

 




